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November 21, 2017 

 

Mr. Victor Zimmerman, Superintendent 

Livingston County Board of Education 

127 East Adair Street 

Smithland, KY 42081-0219 

 

RE:  Administrative Review Report 

 

Dear Mr. Zimmerman: 

 

The Kentucky Department of Education, Division of School and Community Nutrition (SCN), has received the documented 

corrective action response to the findings identified in the recent Administrative Review.  SCN has determined that the 

documentation is complete and resolves the finding(s) identified.  The corrective action has been approved and the review is 

officially closed. 

 

Thank you for the cooperation extended to Sarah Fackler during this review. 

 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to call this office at (502) 564-5625. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
  

Steve Abbott, Administrative Review Section Supervisor 

Division of School and Community Nutrition 

 

CC:  Mary Dunning 

 Sarah Fackler 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


